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MALTA PRECINCT 01 (MA01)
CHANGE OF POLLING PLACE LOCATION
DeKalb County Clerk Tasha Sims announced that all voters in the Malta Precinct 01 will have a change of location for their polling place beginning with the Consolidated Election, Tuesday, April 4, 2023. The Malta Precinct 01 will now vote at the Malta Municipal Building / Club 55, located at 115 S. 3rd Street, Malta, IL 60150. 
All registered voters have an opportunity to vote by mail or vote early if they are not able to get to the polls on Election Day. Contact the County Clerk’s Office for more information about early voting or vote by mail.  All registered voters in the Malta Precinct 01 will receive new voter registration cards prior to the Consolidated Election illustrating the polling place change.
The DeKalb County Clerk has advised that if anyone were to have additional questions concerning where they are to vote, to contact the County Clerk’s Election Division at 815-895-7147.

